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Here’s the wonderful banner Tom Williams put together for our screening project.  We will bring this to our HAS meetings 
from now on.  We’ll also bring it to TAS Field School next week to let everyone see what we’re doing here in Houston!  If 
you haven’t been out to screen with us yet, you’re missing a lot of fun and a real opportunity to learn about prehistoric 
artifacts. 

 

 

The screening crew on Saturday.  We had a great turnout including visitors from Austin and San Antonio. 

                          
Artifacts recovered Friday and Saturday June 7 and 8.   Note the variety of points and the piece of pottery in the top center.  

Broken, but it fits perfectly together.  And it’s a rim sherd!   


